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Summer Term 
 

Monday April 19th  
- 

Wednesday July 21st  
 

Early May Bank Holiday 
 

Monday May 3rd 
 

Spring Bank Holiday 
 

Monday May 31st 
 

Half Term 

 

June 1st - June 4th  
 

Last day of school 

 

July 21st 
 

LATEST OFSTED REPORT  

https://
reports.ofsted.gov.uk/
provider/25/113638  

 

 

PLEASE  HAVE  A LOOK AT 
OUR  WEBSITE 

https://
www.pathfield.devon.sch.uk/

news-events/news/ 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

This week has seen more classes visit the Calvert Trust 

and it has been brilliant to see the pupilõs engaging       

successfully in these visits. These days are a fantastic 

way for pupils to challenge themselves and explore new   

activities such as climbing, canoeing and abseiling.  

 

The return of our specialist teachers to the class       

timetables has worked well and it has been great to see 

the pupils accessing these sessions again. In music, pupils 

are preparing for the Big Sing and will join a whole school 

celebration via teams. 

 

The recruitment of new staff is currently in process with 

TA interviews held today. Further interviews for two 

teaching positions are scheduled for next Thursday. 

 

The rescheduled transition days (Year 9 and above) are 

set for next week on the 4th and 5th of May. I really hope 

that you are able to join us for these.  

 

I hope that everyone has an enjoyable bank holiday     

weekend. 

 

Thanks for your support 

 

 

Adam  
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Donõt forget about the new dates for the Transition Event  

and please visit our website for more details (link below). 
 

https://www.pathfield.devon.sch.uk/events/2021- 05/ 

Transition Event for Year 9 and above  *NEW DATES* 

New Transition Event dates:  

¶ Tuesday, May 4th  

¶ Wednesday, May 5th 

Day trips to Calvert Trust 

More classes visited Calvert Trust centre this week thanks to our catch up funding. 

The weather was perfect again and all involved had a fantastic time. We trained our 
concentration and alertness, communication skills, ability to overcome challenges, 

physical ability, building self-confidence and independence.  

We update our Calvert Trust photo gallery on our website after each trip. Have a 
look at photos using the link below and get a feeling of the best time we all had at 

Calvert Trust. 

https://www.pathfield.devon.sch.uk/news/gallery/04- 2021- day- trips- to- calvert

- trust/ 
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Children in Devon are being asked to tell the government about their experiences of the 

coronavirus pandemic and hopes for the future. 

It's called 'The Big Ask' survey, and is being led by the Children's Commissioner for   

England, Dame Rachel de Souza.  

The survey will be the largest consultation with children in England and hopes to help 

shape the way the government approaches issues affecting children. 
 

It runs until Wednesday 19 May and asks children across England to set out their          

priorities for improving their lives following the pandemic.  
 

There are four main versions of the survey, aimed at children in the age groups four to 

five years old, six to eight years old, nine to twelve years old and thirteen to seventeen 

years old. There are also two easy read versions of the survey, and an adult version for 

parents, care leavers and people who work with children to share their views. 
 

Please encourage the children and young people you know to take part via their school or 

college or the Children's Commissioner's website. 

Children in Devon asked their hopes for 

post- COVID- 19 future 

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/
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https://www.pathfield.devon.sch.uk/parents- carers/school- lunches/ 

Lunch Menu for next week -  Summer Term 

https://www.pathfield.devon.sch.uk/parents-carers/school-lunches/


https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-do

